Stubbins PTA Meeting 22nd September 2022

Present
[bookmark: _GoBack]A Mckennell, S Wolkowski, M Jones, L Parrish 

Apologies for Absence
Clare Waterfall-Hallam

Treasurers Report
£4145.32 in current account
£1091.49 in holding account

Spent in the last 12 months £5788.43
Paid in in the last 12 months £5449.91

Sarah our treasurer is stepping down from July next year as her son is leaving school – we will need someone to replace her.

Forthcoming Events
Autumn disco to be held Wednesday 2nd November

KS1 4.30-5.30
KS2 6-7
There is a sports club in the hall after school so TAs will decorate that morning if helpers could get to school by 4.15 that would be great.
Jenni to check with Mrs Ali if she could create us a cake to raffle off.
Cake competition only for children this year – prize for winner
Fancy dress competition – prize per year.
Café in Year 2 with tea, coffee and the cakes.

Christmas Fair
As the PTA stands now, we have not enough people to run a Christmas Fair.  Abigail will send out a letter explaining this and asking volunteers to help – although we still need someone to take charge.  We had complaints from parents after the BBQ that people had volunteered to help but nobody contacted them.
There is a mini meeting for the Christmas Fair on Monday 17th October where we will see the numbers involved and make a decision.

Any Other Business

Could the 100 club be restarted? – Abigail will look into it.
Christmas cards – we made just over £200 from the Christmas cards last year – it was decided for organising and time taken away from the children’s studies it is not worth running.  We will think about maybe doing a Tea Towel or something similar at the end of term.
Panto is increasing each year – this year it is around the £750 mark.  It was decided by the PTA we will give it a miss this year and review again in the  future.
